
 

News release                       February 28, 2017 

Media contact: Lee Colony 262.564.2512 

262.359.0798 (cell) 

Gateway BPA student  
takes home many state honors 

 
Gateway Technical College student Mark Short took home an amazing six 

first-place honors and three third-place honors at the Wisconsin Business 

Professionals of America State Leadership Conference Feb. 16 to Feb. 18 at 

Northcentral Technical College. 

Short took first place in the following events: 

• Accounting Mathematics Concepts 

• Advanced Interview Skills 

• Advanced Spreadsheet Applications 

• Business Meeting 

• Information Technology Concepts 

• Personal Financial Management 

Short took third place in the following events: 

• Administrative Support Concepts 

• Federal Income Tax Accounting 

• Financial Math and Analysis Concepts 

At the state event, students competed in the areas of information technology, 

accounting and administrative professional skills. Additionally, students had the 



opportunity to compete in interview skills and public speaking. Students were 

judged by industry professionals who are able to also share their expertise with 

students. 

BPA is the national career/technical student organization for students 

preparing for careers in the business field.  

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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